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Statement 

 

Devonshire Primary Academy understands that asbestos in buildings must be managed properly, 

because the health and wellbeing of pupils, staff and visitors is of the upmost importance.  

 

The importation, supply and use of all asbestos has been banned in the UK since 1999; the 

amphibole type has been banned since 1985.   

 

This statement confirms that Devonshire Primary Academy does not have an asbestos 

management plan as there is no asbestos on the site.  Both buildings were erected after asbestos 

was prohibited and the academy can evidence this through Building Contractors’ Health and 

Safety files, site plans and other documentation. 

 

If the academy becomes aware of the presence of asbestos, it will be reported to the Health and 

Safety Executive (HSE) immediately and a management survey of asbestos-containing materials 

(ACMs) will be undertaken. 


